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Tuesday 11th January 2023 

Royal Albert Hall Redbridge Schools’ Choral Festival 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

There is a wonderful event happening at the Royal Albert Hall on Monday 13th 
March. School choirs from across Redbridge have been invited to perform 
songs together. This is an exciting opportunity for our children and I am writing 
to ask whether you would like your child to be part of Mayespark Primary 
School’s Choir. 

The event will be held in the evening of the 13th March and the children will be 
travelling to the Royal Albert Hall with members of staff during the school day. 
Further details of this will be forwarded to you as soon as they have been 
finalised. However, there may be some travel costs to contribute towards. 

This is an amazing opportunity and your child will not only develop their 
performing skills but also contribute to a range of learning skills such as 
increasing their confidence and teamwork abilities, give them responsibility for 
their own learning, develop their listening and communication skills and also 
boost your child’s wellbeing. 
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Rehearsals will take place during the school day and if you would like your child 
to take part in this fantastic opportunity, please complete the slip below. Slips 
will need to be returned by Monday the 16th January. As you can imagine 
spaces are limited, therefore to make this fair, names will be pulled out of a hat 
on Tuesday 17th January. 

I hope you are as excited as I am to see our children perform at the Royal Albert 
Hall on the 13th March. Parents of the children taking part will be given an 
opportunity to buy tickets to be members of the audience. Further information 
on how to purchase tickets will be shared soon. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 

Mrs Bhogal 
 

Music Lead 

 

 
Royal Albert Hall Redbridge Schools’ Choral Festival 

 
I would like my child to be a member of the choir at the Royal Albert Hall on 

the 13th March. 
 

Child’s name  Class   
 

I understand that my child will be travelling to and returning from the 

Royal Albert Hall with members of Mayespark Primary staff and that 

there may be travel costs to be paid. 

Signed: __________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

Contact Number: __________________________ 


